

5 October, 2017

Eric Wang c/- CBT Holidays PO Box Q1796 Queen Victoria Building NSW 1230

Dear Eric,

On behalf of the students, staff and parents from Canberra High School that participated in our 2017 China Tour, I would like to thank you and the whole China Best Tours team for organising such a memorable and enriching trip.

Our guides in each city (Jason, Sally, David and Andrew) were professional, knowledgeable and engaging, bringing each aspect of the tour to life, through stories and sharing of their experiences. I would particularly like to acknowledge Jason's work as our guide for the whole trip. He was cheerful and friendly throughout the trip, and was extremely flexible and always responsive to our needs.

We are very grateful to you too, for your overall organisation and adaptability in working with us to provide this opportunity for our students.

Many thanks, once again, and we look forward to maintaining links with you and CBT into the future.

Yours sincerely,

Eileen Currie

Executive Teacher

Arts & Languages Faculty

Canberra High School

